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Dear Parent/ Carer,          27th June 2019 
 
Another year has flown in! I hope you are pleased with the progress your child(ren) have made this year. As always, 
it has been a busy year in school, with both staff and pupils working hard. 
 
Unfortunately, schools are continuing to deal with a very tough economic situation. Last year we were very grateful 
for parental contributions. When the new school year begins, please ensure your child has the following … (the 
tissues will be kept by the teacher for class usage, but please check your child always has pencils, colours, gluestick 
etc throughout the year.) 
 

P2 and P3 
 
A pencil case 
2 sharp HB pencils (triangular pencils to encourage 
correct grip will be supplied by the teacher if 
necessary) 
Sharpener 
Rubber 
Colours – colouring pencils or crayons 
Glue stick 
 
A box of tissues 
 
*A ream of A4 paper 

P4-P7 
 
A pencil case 
2 sharp HB pencils 
Sharpener 
Rubber 
Colours – colouring pencils or crayons 
Felt tips 
30cm ruler 
Calculator 
Small pair of scissors 
Glue stick 
A box of tissues 
*A ream of A4 paper 

 
*Much of the work completed by the children is on photocopied sheets, it would be greatly appreciated if each child  
could send in a ream of blank white A4 paper. This can be bought in any of the large supermarkets.  
 
Please ensure ALL uniform is clearly marked with your child’s name. In September shirts and ties must be worn, 
though if there is a burst of extremely warm weather that will be reviewed. NO UNIFORM TOMORROW! School will 
end for all pupils at 12 noon.  
 
School starts again on Thursday 29th at 8.55am for P2-P7. New P1’s will arrive at 9.15 when the playground is less 
busy, siblings may come in from 9.00 a.m. School ends at 12 noon on Thursday 29th and 2.00 pm on Friday 30th. 
Please note there are no school dinners available on 30th, all children will need a packed lunch. Remember if you are 
currently on free school meals you need to return the form the EA sends to you, forms are available on the EA 
website for new applicants if you think your family may be eligible. Please apply as early as you can, as the forms 
take time to process, and you will not receive free school meals until you get EA approval.  
 
Thank you for your support this year. Children learn most when families and school work together. Have a lovely 
summer, stay safe and I hope the sun shines! 
 
Thelma Crawford 

 
 


